
 
Dear St. Robert Families and Friends, 

 

It’s time for Superdraw 2024!  Superdraw is St. Robert’s largest fundraiser.  Proceeds go directly to help stabilize 

tuition and further the academic success of the school.  It is also a GREAT party and a time for families and 

friends to have fun! 

 

Ticket Sales 
 

 A total of 1,000 tickets are available for sale.   

 One Superdraw ticket admits two adults (21 and older) to the party on February 3, 2024.  However, 

there is no limit to the number of names on a ticket.  For example: Ten people may go in on a ticket 

together at $10 each, but only two people may attend the party. 

 Ticket holders need not be present to win. 

 Enclosed you will find five (5) tickets for Superdraw.  Each ticket is $100.   

 We ask every St. Robert School family to sell a minimum of 5 tickets.  You will be responsible for any lost 

or damaged tickets!  Please keep your tickets in a safe place! 

 Each sold ticket is worth 4 PIP credits.   

 All tickets, sold and unsold, need to be returned to the school and/or parish office as soon as possible, 

however no later than Friday, January 19th.   

 

Classroom Incentives 
 

Week 1: January 2-5  Extra Gym Class 
Week 2: January 8-12  Class Kickball or Dodgeball Game 

Week 3: January 16-19  Pajama, Movie, Popcorn Day 
Overall Most Tickets Sold by Jan. 19th  Movie Theater Field Trip! 

 

 All sold tickets must be turned in by the dates indicated above to receive incentives.  

 Tickets will be tallied at the conclusion of each week. 

 Winning classrooms will be announced the following Monday. For example, the winner of Week 1 will be 

announced Monday, Jan. 8th.  

 Counts start over at zero each week with the exception of the Overall Most Tickets Sold. 

 Overall Most Tickets Sold is a cumulative count and will be announced Monday Jan. 22nd. 

 Families with multiple children: each child will receive credit for tickets sold by your family. For example, 

if you sell 5 tickets and you have 2 children at SRS, each child’s class will receive credit for 5 sold tickets. 

 

If you need more tickets to sell or have questions regarding ticket sales, please contact Kat Daniel at 

kdaniel@strobertschool.com. Thank you in advance for your support and help with this Super event! 

 

God Bless, 

Superdraw Committee  
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